
August 30, 2006 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special meeting on Wednesday, August 30, 
2006 at 12:00 Noon at the Town Hall Board Room.  The purpose of the meeting was to consider 
the following items:  (1) closed session for the purpose of discussing a personnel matter and (2) 
any action necessary from the closed session. Mayor Joe Collins presided.  Aldermen Verlin 
Curtis, Jerry Evans, Billy Mashburn, Carolyn Pattillo and Charles Roper were present.  
Alderman Bob Scott was absent. 

 
Closed Session 
 
The Board went into closed session at 12:07 P.M., on motion by Evans, seconded by 
Mashburn for the purpose of discussing a personnel matter.  Motion carried.  Vote:  5 to 0. 
 
The Board came out of closed session at 12:44 P.M., on motion by Curtis, seconded by 
Evans.  Motion carried.  Vote:  5 to 0. 
 
Open Session 
 
Motion was made by Curtis, seconded by Pattillo to accept Rebecca Crawford’s resignation 
with an effective date of September 21, 2006.  Motion carried.  Vote:  5 to 0. 
 
Motion was made Evans, seconded by Curtis to advertise the vacant position. Motion 
carried.  Vote:  5 to 0. 
 
Adjournment 
 
Mayor Collins adjourned the meeting at 12:45 P.M. 
  
 
  
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 
 


